
1

Rachel Tibbetts

From: DC Scanning

Sent: 02 October 2023 13:08

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: *URGENT* 23/02276/SCOP - OUFC

From: Laura Bell <Laura.Bell@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 1:04 PM
To: DC Scanning <DCScanning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: *URGENT* 23/02276/SCOP - OUFC

For DEF please

From: Steven Newman <Steven.Newman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 12:34 PM
To: Laura Bell <Laura.Bell@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: *URGENT* 23/02276/SCOP - OUFC

Hi Laura

Sorry for not being available to respond in time. However, your reference to CP 29 - CEPs in the Scoping 
Letter dated 29 Sept reflects our separate discussions and guidance to the applicant’s consultants 
preparing the socio-economic report (to prepare in advance for the skills and community benefits to be 
generated and retained locally).

Thanks, Steven

Steven Newman
Senior Economic Growth Officer
Communities Directorate
Cherwell District Council
Direct dial 01295 221860
steven.newman@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Twitter @cherwellcouncil

From: Laura Bell <Laura.Bell@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 12:20 PM
To: Iain Osenton <iain.osenton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Design Conservation <Design.Conservation@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk>; Charlotte Watkins <Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Steven Newman 
<Steven.Newman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Tim Screen <Tim.Screen@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Thomas Darlington 
<Thomas.Darlington@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Peter Rae <Peter.Rae@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: Caroline Ford <Caroline.Ford@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: *URGENT* 23/02276/SCOP - OUFC

Hi

My report for the above scoping opinion request for the OUFC proposed new stadium is due this Wednesday.
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Please could I ask that you urgently respond to the consulta•on (sent 21/8) so that your comments may be 
considered? It is important that we advise the applicants of the correct level of detail/informa•on to be contained 
within their Environmental Statement to support the planning applica•on.

Many thanks

Laura Bell BSc (Joint Hons) MA MRTPI 
Principal Planning Officer – South Area Major Projects Team
Development Management Division
Communities Directorate 
Cherwell District Council 
Tel: 01295 221665 
Email: laura.bell@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Web: www.cherwell.gov.uk

I am part time and my working days are: Monday to Wednesday.

The views expressed above are those of Council Officers and though given in good faith, cannot prejudice any 
decision which the Council, as the Local Planning Authority, may make.

Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at 
http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be 
found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp

Planning and Development services can be contacted as follows: Development Management - planning@cherwell-
dc.gov.uk; Building Control - building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Planning Policy - planning.policy@cherwell-
dc.gov.uk; Conservation - design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest information on Planning and 
Development please visit www.cherwell.gov.uk


